
  

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 3BG! 

 
    Mrs Browning,  

    Mrs Genner and    

   Mrs Harriss. 
       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Hello Class 2CH, 

 

We are very much looking forward to all being together in class 3BG next year and getting to know you all better. 

 

Mrs Browning is hoping to go camping in France in the summer holidays with her husband and daughter. She is looking forward 

to doing some swimming, walking and reading and may even visit a theme park. As you probably already know, Mrs 

Browning enjoys playing tennis and playing piano but did you know she can also play violin and has a shiny blue electric one? 

 

Mrs Genner is also hoping to visit France this summer with her husband and 3 children. Did you know Mrs Genner loves to bake 

and will be spending lots of time this summer making birthday cakes, cupcakes and even a wedding cake! She is hoping for 

lots of sunny days to spend with her children in the garden, park or forest and may even make it to the beach! 

 

Mrs Harris is looking forward to going ziplining in Wales and camping with her son and daughter in the summer holidays. She 

also has 2 guinea pigs. See if you can find out their names. 

 

We hope you have an amazing summer holiday. If you manage to go away on holiday, perhaps you’d like to send a postcard 

to our class for us to share in September. Please try to complete your Book review and bring it in with you in September. 

 

Best wishes, Mrs Browning, Mrs Genner and Mrs Harriss. 


